
From: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
Sent: 12/19/2011 6:43:17 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: 49er Game Outage 

Brian, Congrats on getting the lights back on. My hubbie told me it was on national tv. Glad it 
was a short-lived problem. 

From: Cherry, Brian K [mailto:BKC7@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 05:41 PM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. 
Subject: RE: 49er Game Outage 

Power has been restored. 

From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 5:37 PM 
To: Sandoval, Catherine J.K. (catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Subject: FW: 49er Game Outage 

If you haven't heard yet, we have an outage in the area. Teams were pre-positioned 
and are working hard to restore power. No known reason yet for the outage. 

SB GT&S 0218260 

mailto:BKC7@pge.com
mailto:catherine.sandoval@cpuc.ca.gov

